
CHITEL2024, Namur, June 30 – July 5: registration and 
abstract submission are open ! 

Dear Colleagues and friends, 

The 2024 edi6on of the Congress of Theore6cal Chemists of La6n Expression (CHITEL or 
QUITEL) will be organized in Namur, Belgium, from June 30th to July 5th.  

The conference will take place in the new building of the Sciences Faculty of the University of 
Namur.  The University of Namur is easily accessible by train, or by plane+train, from one of 
the nearby airports [Brussels National Airport (Zaventem) or Brussels-South Airport 
(Charleroi)], or by car.  

It will start with a welcoming ceremony and reception on the afternoon of Sunday June 30th 
and will end on Friday July 5th at 1:00pm. 

Following the tradi6on, the mee6ng will be dedicated to the different aspects of theore6cal 
chemistry, from methods developments to applica6ons.   

More informa6on and registra6on details are available on the webpage h\ps://chitel-
2024.unamur.be  

Abstracts for poster presenta6on and oral communica6ons can be submi\ed (many slots are 
available). The list of keynote and invited speakers is currently under preparation. 

Important Deadlines:  

Abstract submission deadline: April 15th 2024 

Early bird registration deadline: April 15th 2024  

See you in Namur! 

The Local Organizing Committee: Abel Idrice ADJIEUFACK, Pierre BEAUJEAN, Andrea 
BONVICINI, Benoît CHAMPAGNE, Luc HENRARD, Vincent LIÉGEOIS, Catherine MICHAUX, 
Danillo PIRES VALVERDE, Yoann OLIVIER, and Tárcius N. RAMOS 

 


